
From: Gabriel Miller [mailto:gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 3 December 2018 6:49 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 
Dear Associate to Vice President Hatcher, 
 
I refer to the above matter, and the correspondence (attached) of Australian Business Lawyers and 
Advisors who act for the NSW Business Chamber Ltd (NSWBC), Australian Business Industrial (ABI) 
and the Northern NSW Rescue Helicopter Service Limited (Westpac Rescue Service) (collectively, the 
Employers). 
 
The employers seek leave to file a submission in this matter in this matter, notwithstanding the fact 
that the matter is significantly progressed.  
 
If the Commission considers that it would be assisted by a submission of the Westpac Rescue 
Service, then the AMWU would not oppose the Employers being granted leave to file a submission.  
 
However, if the employers are to be granted leave, we would respectfully seek an opportunity to file 
a reply submission.         
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gabriel Miller 
Assistant Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. Gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1546 | m. 0457 250 554 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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